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National Traffic Safety Institute  

Moves Corporate Headquarters to Tucson 
 
 

(TUCSON, Ariz.) --- On the heels of a recent announcement by the City of Tucson awarding an 

exclusive contract to the National Traffic Safety Institute (NTSI) for traffic citation dismissal 

programs, the NTSI has relocated its corporate headquarters to Tucson.  The company employs 

500 individuals all across the country, 50 of whom occupy full time equivalent positions.  Ten of 

those positions are now based in the Tucson corporate office.  Prior to its relocation to Tucson, 

the NTSI was headquartered in Staten Island, New York. 

 

As part of the relocation, NTSI corporate officer and long-time Tucsonan Paul Hallums was 

promoted to Executive Vice President and Director of Operations.  Hallums joined the NTSI’s 

Tucson staff in 1999 as Regional Director, leaving behind a career with the Tucson Police 

Department that spanned more than 20 years.   

 

“The NTSI has been a proud member of the Tucson business community for many years, and it’s 

great that we can now call the Old Pueblo ‘home’,” stated Hallums.  “Our partnerships with the 

City of Tucson and Pima County have served as national models, and we look forward to 

replicating our local success in the 26 other states and countless communities that we serve 

nationwide,” he concluded. 

 

In addition to citation dismissal programs, the NTSI offers courses in corporate safe driving, 

defensive driving, teen and elder driving, theft prevention, anger management, youth alcohol and 

drug awareness, life skills, civic responsibility, CPR, and first aid.    

 

Founded in 1974, the National Traffic Safety Institute has trained millions of people across the 

country to be safer drivers.  It remains the nation’s oldest and largest traffic safety program, and 

stands among Tucson’s most valuable and reliable community services. 
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